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Seventy percent of blind people are unemployed, but ninety percent of those who are employed use Braille on the job daily. Yet only ten percent of blind children are being taught Braille in the public schools.

The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan is conducting a Braille Enrichment, Literacy and Learning Program for blind students from August 4-15 at the Ann Arbor Community Center Ann Arbor, MI. Students will learn Braille, improve Braille reading speed through established curriculum, create art projects, play games, practice Braille reading to build speed and fluency and go on field trips that show Braille in real-life situations in the community. Students will learn simple cooking and other practical skills of blindness such as Braille labeling and the use of the long white cane. Field trips will include traveling to a swimming pool, library, restaurants, and the Ann Arbor Hands on Museum.

For application visit www.nfbmi.org or Terri Willcox trising@sbcglobal.net
About the National Federation of the Blind

With more than 50,000 members, the National Federation of the Blind is the largest and most influential membership organization of blind people in the United States.

The NFB improves blind people's lives through advocacy, education, research, technology, and programs encouraging independence and self-confidence.

In Michigan, the NFB of Michigan provides Scholarships, Newsline for the blind with more than 300 newspapers delivered daily via telephone and computer.

